
Attendees: 

Terry, Bill, Murray & Laura, Dick 

Since there was no new, or old business to discuss we just had a 
show & tell. 

Terry brought in a beautiful intarsia goldfish from a Kathy Wise 
pattern.  She made it from pine and used watercolors to finish it.  
She did a great job with it. 

Murry had a napkin holder cut from blue & white Corian that was 
quite striking.  He also had a walnut cross made from a Steve 
Good pattern. 

There was also a Corian starfish cut from speckled Corian.  I'm 
not positive, but I think Laura made it.  You'll have to ask Murray. 

I brought in a set of maple serving trays that I made for my wife.  I 
promised to bring in the pattern for the next meeting. 

I also brought in my latest clock, in pieces.  I haven't started 
assembly yet, but I thought people would like to see a clock with 
it's "innards" exposed. 

Murray took photos and will be sending them on to you at some 
point.  It was nice to see him again. 

See you next time around. 

Dick


